
Breakthrough on 20 mph limits:  Police 
confirm they will enforce them 

 
Contrary to what  Transport for Buckinghamshire has often said, the Thames 
Valley Chief Constable has now confirmed that it is up to local councils to set the 
speed limit and for the police to enforce it.  He clarified this after a question from 
Councillor David Lyons at a recent Council meeting. This means that villages, like 
Cuddington, wanting a 20 mph speed limit can now campaign confidently, 
knowing that they cannot be fobbed off by Transport for Buckinghamshire saying 
that the police will not enforce 20 mph limits. If you need support in your village 
contact David  David.Lyons@buckinghamshire.gov.uk or Gregory 
greg61.gs@gmail.com 
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The views of new residents 

Gregory Smith has been surveying the 
newer homes in Haddenham to find 
out what people think of the village. 
He said “It is sad we are still not able 
to talk to people on the doorstep but I 
want people to know we are here for 
them if they need us”. Residents can 
still fill in this survey online at 
https://tinyurl.com/y85nmr96 

 
Transport for 
Buckinghamshire 
has approved  
traffic calming  
measures at the 
entrance to Long 
Crendon on the Chearsley Road. The 
measures include a raised table to slow 
traffic and allow safer crossing, preceded 
by dragons’ teeth road markings as you 
enter the village from Chearsley. Local 
residents opposed the idea of rumble 
strips, which cause vibration in 
neighbouring properties but welcome the 
idea of slowing traffic down and having a 
safe crossing point.  
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You can find us on Social Media too 
Facebook - 
https://www.facebook.com/aylesburyvalegree
nparty/ 
Twitter – Aylesbury Vale Greens 
@AVGreenParty 
 

Contact us 
David Lyons  - 
David.Lyons@buckinghamshire.gov.uk 
007799 337024 
Gregory Smith – greg61.gs@gmail.com 
01844 292713 

 

 

 
Gregory Smith at the 
Glebe development 
site in Haddenham 

 
 
 
Green campaigner, Gregory Smith,  says 
that Haddenham Parish Council is right to 
oppose the application for 312 homes 
instead of 280 homes, by developer 
Dandara, near to the garden centre. He 
says “I want to see more affordable homes 
but not more houses in general. 
Haddenham is growing fast, with pressure 
on all our amenities”.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Following the consultation and discussions 
with  the Long Crendon Save our Surgery 
Working Group, the Parish Council and other 
bodies, the Clinical Commissioning Group has 
decided that it could support the development 
of a multi-use facility in the village that 
involved dispensing and some healthcare 
clinics. The Parish Council has provided money 
for an architect to draw up plans for the new 
facility, to be located at Greenings on the 
Chearsley Rd. This is positive news after much 
hard work by local people.  
 
Residents are asked to make sure they get 
prescriptions dispensed at the surgery to 
ensure it receives the much-needed income. 

 
Green Councillor, David Lyons, opened 
Haddenham’s new Co-op  on Pegasus 
Way on the 9th October.  

 

 
Could you deliver the Village Green in your 
street? Please email 
info@aylesburyvale.greenparty.org.uk if 
you can. Your help would be much 
appreciated. 
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